FLAGS FOR FREEDOM



This year marks the 21st anniversary of the tragedies and loss of life that occurred on September 11, 2001.

To remember and to honor the heroes of 9-11, the Miller Place School District would like to add a special touch to our community to help commemorate that day.

9-11 American Flag Initiative

The Miller Place High School Student Government is initiating a program, asking our community to donate American flags. Our goal is to display a total of 911 flags at our schools from August through the end of October. If requested, your flag will be returned to you at the end of October. Flags that are not returned to sponsors, will be stored, and displayed in future years.

Sponsors may include individuals, families, businesses, and organizations. All are welcome to show their patriotism through a flag sponsorship. All funds raised through this event will be donated to the *Tunnel to Towers/Wounded Warrior/911 Museum*.

If you would like to sponsor a flag please send the information below, along with a check **payable to Miller Place UFSD** in the amount of \$30.00 per flag to:

Miller Place High School
15 Memorial Drive
Miller Place, NY 11764
Att: Jeff Dimoulas, Curriculum Specialist for the Humanities

Contact Jeff Dimoulas at (631) 474-2723 x 324 or <u>Idimoula@millerplace.k12.ny.us</u> with questions.	
Name:	Total number of flags requested
Address:	Total enclosed: \$ (\$30/flag)
Telephone number:	Email address:

You may also donate through your "My School Bucks" account by scanning the QR code or clicking the link https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/prdembd?ref=ZZIC2BY06904Z30 ZZ5UH0Y5CU9Q239.

